
№65-e 

January 31, 2017 

 

Senthil Kumar 

senifs@gmail.com 

 

Dear Mr Kumar, 

With reference to your letter dated January 26, 2017, I would like to inform 

you that Indian government officers holding official passports do not require a visa to 

enter Russia for a period not exceeding 90 days.  

Yours sincerely,  

  

              Mikhail Vorobiev 

Head of the Consular Division 

 


